
Dear Pastor & Dear Praying Friends,                

 

In James 1:17a the Scriptures tell us, “Every good gift and every perfect gift is from 

above, and cometh down from the Father of lights…” The Lord has been exceedingly 

gracious to our family. He has provided over and above our deputation goal! We thank 

the Lord for His provision and give Him all the glory. We are excited to see Him open-

ing a door for us to move to Argentina in September. We recently purchased our plane 

tickets to leave for Argentina! We depart for the field on September 28. It's so exciting 

to be able to pack up and head down to the field where God has called us to. We are 

very thankful for those who have helped with our tickets and also with our setup fund. 

Thank you so much for praying and supporting us during this time of deputation! 

 

We had our appointment with the Argentine Consulate Au-

gust 14th for Ingrid's paperwork. Praise the Lord it was suc-

cessful and we are on course to getting Ingrid’s citizenship. 

We will continue Hannah's paperwork down in Argentina as 

this needs to be done while being in the country. 

 

I had an opportunity to witness to a man from Naples, Italy. 

We was on his way to the airport in Charlotte, but stopped 

at the parking lot of the Spanish church next door to our 

house! He spoke pretty good Spanish and the Italian lan-

guage has many similarities to Spanish. He was a devout 

Catholic as he showed me his crosses and bracelets, yet he 

didn't know the Savior. I'm so grateful I was able to present 

the Gospel to him and he was gloriously saved by the grace 

of God. 

 

We will be having our departure service at our sending 

church, East Park Baptist Church on August 27th. After this 

service, we will be heading to Texas to visit some churches 

and spend time with family. 

 

Please pray for these meetings and our last weeks in the USA before we depart. It is a 

big transition for our family. Our prayer is that God would lead us soon to a home/

apartment where we can move into on a more permanent basis. Also, be in prayer as we 

will be looking for a building to start a church in the city of Cordoba, Argentina in the 

near future. Thank you once again and God bless you! 

 

David, Hannah & Ingrid Owens 

 

The Owens Family 
davidowens@mwbm.org 
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